
NuCrest, LLC Gets Certified as a DC MWAA LDBE  

PRESS RELEASE — FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

NuCrest, LLC (NuCrest) has been granted Local Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (LDBE) status by the 

Metropolitan Washington Airport Authority (MWAA). The Authority's LDBE Program provides 

opportunities to local small business firms and LDBE firms are eligible for any MWAA contract that 

requires LDBE participation. An LDBE is defined as a small business concern which is organized, for-

profit, and located within a 100-mile radius of Washington, D.C. 

NuCrest is a minority-owned Certified Veteran Enterprise (CVE) Service-Disabled Veteran Owned Small 

Business (SDVOSB) based in Anne Arundel County Maryland and established to provide organizations 

with a diverse portfolio of IT Enterprise Services and Solutions to help meet their challenging business 

needs and bring greater efficiency to these organizations using technology.   

Our Core Capabilities are: 

 Cybersecurity/Information Assurance   
 Business Intelligence/Data Analytics  
 Enterprise IT Management  
 Information Technology (IT) Service Management   
 Program/Project Management   
 Information Systems Support  
 Training Development & Delivery 

We specialize in the following services: 

 Cyber Risk and Strategic Analysis  
 System Engineering Technical Assistance (SETA) 
 Systems/Release Engineering  
 Enterprise Risk Management  
 Business Data Analysis/Reporting  
 Project Management/Engineering  
 Content & Records Management Support  
 IT Service Management Support  
 Training Course Development, Delivery & Facilitation    

NuCrest differentiates itself because integral to all of our services are to provide or clients early risk 

analysis, customer communication and developer interaction, delivery of secure systems, creation of 

practical and agile IT solutions, and successful transformation of an organization to meet all federal and 

industry regulatory guidelines and standards.     

NuCrest is working on our GSA IT 70 Schedule and SBA 8(a) certification that will lead to our ability to 

further expand of our services, growth in the short and long term.   

For more information about this company, you can call Michael Adams at 703-375-9308 or visit their 

website at http://www.nucrest.com 


